Scharl, James

From: Malischke, Jane C - DNR <Jane.Malischke@wisconsin.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 8:52 AM

To: Bill Newhouse

Cc: Kreitlow, James D - DNR; Kordus, Mark; Scharl, James
Subject: RE: Halsey Lake Assoc. paperwork

Hi Bill. 1just looked at the information you sent and it looks great. The Halsey Lake Association will now be recognized
as a Qualified Lake Association and will be eligible to receive grant funding through the Lake Management, AlS, River
Protection and Recreational Boating Fund grant programs. | will put together a formal letter stating this and will drop it
in the mail to you.

Best Regards,

Jane C. Malischke

Environmental Grant Specialist, Spooner
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
810 W. Maple St.

Spooner, WI 54801

phone: (715) 635-4062

fax: (715) 635-4105

email:  Jane.Malischke@wi.gov

website: http://dnr.wi.gov/AID/

Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/WIDNR

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/u/?g=85 to evaluate how | did.

From: Bill Newhouse [mailto:bnewhouse@mcl.bz]

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 8:45 AM

To: Malischke, Jane C - DNR

Cc: Kreitlow, James D - DNR; mark.kordus@stantec.com; James.Scharl@stantec.com
Subject: FW: Halsey Lake Assoc. paperwork

Jane,

Good Monday Morning Jane.....per our discussion last Thursday, Halsey Lake Assoc.
completed our Bylaw Amendment meeting and the vote was unanimous to change the
Membership language. The Bylaws have been revised as seen in Article 4 of the attached
Halsey Lake Bylaws (Articles of Association).

Will this be sufficient to be recognized as a Qualified Lake Assoc? We are completing the
Grant Application for a Comprehensive Lake Mgmt Plan to be submitted to the DNR for the
Feb Grant cycle. Thus the urgency of this Bylaw change!

Thanks for helping us get this straightened out!

Bill Newhouse
MCL Industries
Sr. Account Manager



C. 920-655-3731
0. 920-822-6372
bnewhouse@mcl.bz

From: Bill Newhouse

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 8:04 AM

To: Kreitlow, James D - DNR (James.Kreitlow@wisconsin.gov); Malischke, Jane C - DNR
(Jane.Malischke@wisconsin.gov)

Subject: Halsey Lake Assoc. paperwork

Hello Jane / Jim,

Attached is the form Jim suggested I fill out and send in to confirm that the Halsey Lake Assoc. is properly listed
as a “qualified” Lake Association.

JANE — if you see any missed information can you let me know? We are in the process preparing an Application
for DNR Funding for an Comprehensive Lake Management Plan and | want to make sure we have all the paper
work done ahead of the submittal!

Bill Newhouse
920-655-3731
bnewhouse@mcl.bz

Hi Bill
| have attached some information that will help. Unless you have filled out form 8700-226 recently, we don’t
have you listed as a qualified Lake Association. This form needs to be sent to Jane Malischke in Spooner.

Jim Kreitlow, Lakes Biologist
WDNR

107 Sutliff Ave.

Rhinelander, WI 54501
715-365-8947

Bill Newhouse

MCL Industries

Sr. Account Manager
C. 920-655-3731

0. 920-822-6372
bnewhouse@mcl.bz




